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Your news & updates
from the Peninsula Property Owners Association

Property Owners!
Cornelius Police report a number of car break-ins recently. None have been reported in
The Peninsula-- but several have happened in nearby businesses, including four last
week in The Shops At The Fresh Market parking lot on Torrence Chapel Road.

Please lock your cars and there is no overnight parking on the street in The Peninsula.



Report Lyngbya

 
More Home Owner information

Click the button for answers to many questions, including the Architectural Change request form and a
link to contact Hawthorne Management.

Property Change Request Form

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/91765ba34b4f4dc9aeeb45bf4708e323
http://www.peninsulapropertyowners.com/editor_upload/File/Architectural Control/665arc_form_peninsula_-_fillable.pdf


Hawthorne Management

Visit our website

Past Newsletters

Street light repair

Follow us on Facebook or Instagram

Facebook PPOA Instagram PPOA

If you have received this email in error, or no longer wish to take part, please hit the "unsubscribe" link at
the bottom of the page. Your Peninsula Property Owners Association thanks you.
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